
From: c Kay Flynn 
Sent: 
To: Linda Williams 
cc: 

Wednesday, February 20,2002 9:35 AM 

Hong Wang; Nonnye Grant; Nancy Pruitt; Sally Simmons; Kimberley Pena; Beth Keating 
Subject: 01 1008-TI - TELECUBA, INC. 

Please document number the 2/19/02 letter from Mr. Coello and forward the letter to the 
docket file. 

MCD and the CMS par t i e s  list for the  docket will be updated with the information provided 
in the letter. 
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TELECUBA 
LA TARJETA QUE LE AHORRA EN SUS LLAMADAS A CUBA 

February 19,2002 

Mrs. Blanca S .  Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
4075 Esplanade Way, Room 110 
Tal 1 ah 9s see, x;1 or j da 3 23 99 -0 8 5 0 

RE: Docket No. 01 1008-TI, Application for an Interexchange 
Certificate by Telecuba, Tnc. 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

This is to inform you and the Florida Public Service Commission that 
Telecuba, Inc. has hired an attorney licensed to practice law in rhe State of Florida to act 
as Telecuba, I n c h  single point o f  contact for the Florida Public Service Commission for 
regulatory compliance issues. Please reflect the following information in the 
Commission Directory -and in the above-referenced docket regarding our new Florida 
counsel and regulatory contact, effective this date: 

Suzanne Fannon Summerlin, Esq. 
Suzanne Fannon Summefin, P.A. 
25 3 6 Capilal Medical Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32309 

(SSOj 656-5589 
e-mail: sfs (3 suzannesummerlinartorney.com 

(850) 656-2288 

Sljncerel y, 

CC: Ms. Sally Sinmons 

P.0. Box 10469 9 Miami, FL 33101 
TEL.: (305) 371 -581 0 Fax.: (305) 371 -681 0 


